Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Resurfacing Platt Road between Packard and Huron Parkway

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 4:30 PM

To: 'crow igotta' KXXXXXXXXXX>

Cc: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXXXXXX>; Kotlyar, Igor <XXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: RE: Resurfacing Platt Road between Packard and Huron Parkway

Dear Resident,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding possible resurfacing of Platt Road between Packard and Huron Parkway. Please be
advised there is a water main replacement

and resurfacing project planned for construction this year. | trust that addresses your question. | have copied my
colleagues in Engineering and Transportation so they area aware of your interest in this corridor. If you have any
additional questions please contact me via email reply.

Respectfully provided,

Eli Cooper, A.I.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710

ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail,
and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: crow igotta <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:44 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resurfacing Platt Road between Packard and Huron Parkway

WHEN!!!! It's been in incredibly horrible shape for years. | keep checking to see on line when it will be scheduled.

| want to know what year to expect this long overdue project to happen.



